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#7086 Petition of Fremont Township, Diana O’Kelly - Township Supervisor and William Grinnell -
Township Highway Commissioner, requesting the following variance from the requirements of the
Lake County Unified Development Ordinance and any other zoning relief as required: to increase the
maximum permitted impervious surface ratio from 0.20 to 0.44 to construct a highway department
storage building, modify the interior access drive and vehicle staging area and to accommodate
future growth. The subject property is located at 22376 W Erhart Road, Mundelein, Illinois 60060
(alternate postal address for the Fremont Township Office is 22385 W. Route 60, Mundelein, Illinois
60060), and contains approximately 4.94 acres.
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